         
RAYMOND STORM WATER UTILITY DISTRICT MINUTES





February 19, 2018


On Monday, February 19, 2018, the Town of Raymond Storm Water Utility District held their monthly meeting.  

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.  Present for the meeting were, Chairman Doug Schwartz; Members, Paul Ryan, Brent Kultgen, John Strueder, Scott Brenton and Engineer, Chris Stamborski.  

1)
REVIEW OF BILLS:   NONE
2)
APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF January 15, 2018:  

APPROVED ON A SCHWARTZ/RYAN MOTION.  MOTION CARRIED 4-0.
3)
SET AGENDA

4) UNFINISHED BUSINESS

a.  
Discussion/Possible Decision regarding awarding bids for clean-up projects on tributaries:

Access agreements for Hood and Holterman will be signed at a field 

Meeting with the contractor, Shawn Roberts.  

On the main line, Schroeder and Reimer will sign.

MOTION TO APPROVE SHAWN ROBERT’S PRICE TO DO 

TRIBUTARY FROM 60TH STREET TO WEST BRANCH AND 7 

MILE TRIBUTARY NORTH TO BUGNACKI.

5)     NEW BUSINESS:
6)
PUBLIC COMMENT
NONE
7) CORRESPONDENCE & ANNOUNCEMENTS:
Chairman Schwartz stated that he attended the RCDB meeting.  

At 7:37 PM, the meeting was ADJOURNED ON A RYAN/SCHWARTZ MOTION.  MOTION CARRIED 5-0.
Respectfully submitted, 

Doug Schwartz

SWUD Chairman
